Crooked Lake PTO Meeting Notes:
September 19, 2017

Meeting called to order by Chairperson Gretchen Jerskey, 6:30pm. 11 people in attendance.

Reports of Officers:
Amie: School Picnic
Gretchen: Birthday Celebration
Mary: Resign as Co-Chair, children are moving to a new school
Trish: Secretary resigned due to change in schedules.

Move to vote to change Patricia Gunville from Co-Treasurer to Secretary to round out board.
Motion approved.

Meeting notes and treasurer report approved from May 2017 Meeting.

Staff Notes:
Sam Anderson – Lots of new staff this year. MCA results were good again this year. MAP testing off to a good start except for computer glitch for second grade.

Candie: Good start on processing volunteers already this year. Still looking for morning greeter, LifeTouch photos, looking for math and reading plus volunteers (discussion on if this would be better to do before school than after)

Maureen Ledin: Teachers happy to start the year and will look for PTO volunteers this y ear.

New Business:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Betsy Johnson from Anoka Hennepin Parents Vote Yes.
Spoke about the Nov 2017 Fit for the Future Referendum. Explained the implications for our children if Fit for the Future not approved.

Meeting adjourned by Gretchen Jerskey at 8:10.
